
 

 

 

 

 Our teachers and staff have 
been working hard with each 
and every student to ensure 
that we are on track to meet 
our established academic goals. 
We believe in all of our students 
and their capacity to learn and 
achieve academic success. 
Educational research clearly 
documents that when families 
support student learning at 
home, there is a definite 
increase in grades, attendance, 
attitude, behavior, homework 
completion, social skills, state 
test results, and college 
attendance. Solis-Cohen 
Elementary is pleased with our 
decision to implement Academic 
Parent-Teacher Teams (APTT) 
as an additional approach to 
supporting all students in 
reaching their full academic 
potential. The goal of the APTT 
model is to promote family 
teacher collaboration to drive 
student achievement. 
 
 

All APTT team meetings will 
cover the following:  
•A review of student progress 
data 
•The establishment of 
academic goals 
•A demonstration of activities 
to use at home with your child 
•An opportunity to work with 
other parents from your child’s 
class to build community  
Solis-Cohen Elementary will 
continue to work diligently to 
ensure every child receives an 
excellent education.  
We look forward to seeing you 
at our second APTT meeting! 
If you have any questions, 
please call our office at 215-
728-5012 or e-mail me at: 
mdserianni@philasd.org 
 
 
Your partner in your child’s 
success, 
Principal Serianni 

Solis-Cohen Elementary School •  
Principal Newsletter 
December 2013 Academic Parent-Teacher Teams (APTT) 

 

1st Grade  
APTT 
MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 24th 
You will receive your 
child’s report card. 
 

1:15-2:30 PM 

 


